
  Ariel Liang 2: (3/9/2016 17:36) Hello, my name is Ariel Liang and I 
will be monitoring this chat room. In this role, I am the voice for the 
remote participants, ensuring that they are heard equally with those who 
are ³in-room² participants. When submitting a question that you want me 
to read out loud on the mic, please provide your name and affiliation if 
you have one, start your sentence with <QUESTION> and end it with 
<QUESTION>. When submitting a comment that you want me to read out loud 
of the mic, once again provide your name and affiliation if you have one 
then start your sentence with a <COMMENT> and end it with <COMMENT>. 
Text outside these quotes will be considered as part of ³chat² and will 
not be read out loud on the mic.Any questions or comments provided 
outside of the session time will not be read aloud.Please note that audio 
is may be available in French, Spanish, and Arabic. All chat sessions are 
being archived and follow the ICANN Expected Standards of Behavior: 
http://www.icann.org/en/news/in-focus/accountab 
  Ariel Liang 2: (17:45) ATLAS II Recs assigned to RALOs: 
https://community.icann.org/display/als2/Post+ATLAS+II+Implementation+-+RA 
LO+Chairs 
  Guest: (17:46)  Is anyone able to provide the remote participation info 
for the session "BOF" Preparing For Future Challenges of the GNSO?  The 
session is starting now and the info hasn't been posted at 
https://meetings.icann.org/en/marrakech55/schedule/wed-gnso-future-challen 
ges 
  Glenn McKnight: (17:47) The  survey was only completed by 7 out of  33 
for  NARALO.  Not  a valid  survey 
  Glenn McKnight: (17:49) 100% of the  NARALO  result  said  OTHER 
category 
  Yesim Nazlar: (17:49) @Guest: There is no remote participation for BOF, 
see: 
https://meetings.icann.org/en/marrakech55/schedule/wed-gnso-future-challen 
ges 
  Ariel Liang 2: (18:13) RALO Survey: 
https://community.icann.org/display/CRALO/RALO+SURVEY+WORKSPACE+2015 
  Heidi Ullrich: (18:15) 2010 ALS survey: 
https://community.icann.org/display/ALSurvey/At-Large+Structure+2010+Surve 
y+Workspace 
  raitme citterio: (18:25) thanks translators for their excellent work 
  Ariel Liang 2: (18:26) Thanks Raitme and all remote participants. Thank 
you for attending and meeting is now ajourned. 
 


